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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2022 
MEDIA CONTACT PERSON: OFFICE OF CANNABIS REGULATIONS 
 
 
 

VIRGIN ISLANDS CANNABIS ADVISORY BOARD 
TO INTRODUCE DRAFT RULES AND REGULATIONS 

 
(U.S. Virgin Islands) – The Virgin Islands Department of Licensing and Consumer Affairs 
(DLCA) announces that the Virgin Islands Cannabis Advisory Board (VICAB) will conduct a 
virtual town hall on Monday, February 28, 2022, at 6:00 pm to introduce the draft proposed 
Medicinal Cannabis Rules and Regulations. The proposed Medicinal Cannabis Rules & 
Regulations are being reviewed by the Office of Cannabis Regulations and the Department of 
Justice. A comment period shall open after the Town Hall Meeting for 30 days. 
 
Registration is required for the Zoom meeting and can be accessed at https://bit.ly/36qqQgB or 
by scanning the below QR Code (please note the link is case sensitive). 
 
Persons with questions may contact the OCR or Virgin Islands Cannabis Advisory Board 
through Executive Director Hannah Carty via phone at (340) 714-9755 or via email at 
info.ocr@ocr.vi.gov.   
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